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AGREED SYLLABUS CONFERENCE 
VIA MICROSOFT TEAMS 
MONDAY, 26 APRIL 2021 

 
PRESENT – 
 

Jenny Uzzell (Group A Paganism), Martin Stand (Group B Church of England), Helen Ellis (Group 
A The Roman Catholic Church), Morvyn Sanderson (Group A The Methodist Church), 

Bess Robertson (Group A Darlington Hebrew Congregation (Judaism)), Dr Kumari (Group A 
Hinduism), Rev Paul Baker (Group B Church of England), Councillor C L B Hughes, Councillor 

Clarke, Councillor Curry, Fiona Rankin (Group C The National Association of School 
Teacher/Union of Women Teachers (NASUWT)) and Stuart Rawle (Group C National Association 

of Head Teachers (NAHT)) 
 
Co-opted Members – Jan Mole (Co-opted Member of SACRE) 
 
Officers – Allison Hill (Democratic Officer) and Anne Davison (SEND and Inclusion Advisor)  
 
APOLOGIES – Kelsang Dragden (Group A Buddhism), Rev Thompson (Group A Darlington 
Baptist Church), Meg Thomson (Group A Darlington United Reformed Church), Councillor 
Heslop and M Fryer (Co-opted Member of SACRE) 
 
 

1 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

 There were no declarations of interest reported at this meeting. 
 

2 APPOINTMENT OF CHAIR 
 

 IT WAS AGREED – That Jenny Uzzell be appointed Chair for the purpose of the Agreed 

Syllabus Conference. 
 

3 REVIEW OF THE LOCALLY AGREED SYLLABUS - CONSULTATION WITH SCHOOLS AND 
CONSULATION PROCESS 

 
 The Director of Children and Adult Services submitted a report (previously circulated) to give 

consideration to the review of the Locally Agreed Syllabus for Religious Education in 
Darlington. 

 
The Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education has a duty to review their Locally 

Agreed Syllabus every 5 years, and this was now a year overdue as a result of the Covid-19 
pandemic. 

 
It was agreed at the meeting of the Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education held on 
8 February 2021 to commence the review process and convene an Agreed Syllabus 

Conference (ASC) to progress and it was noted that any update to the Darlington syllabus (if 
agreed) would be unlikely to be released to schools after January 2022 at the earliest. 

 
As part of the recommended consultation process with all schools, Anne Davison, SEND and 
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Inclusion Advisor advised the ASC that a survey had been circulated to all schools on 18 May, 
2021 to be completed on Survey Monkey to gather school views, especially those of Head 
Teachers, subject governors and RE Teachers. The results of the questionnaires (also 
previously circulated) were reviewed at the meeting and it was noted that 67.86 per cent of 
responses agreed that the current syllabus required changed which showed that there was 
an appetite for the production of a new syllabus. 

 
Martin Stand, representative of the Church of England requested that the results be broken 

down into Secondary and Primary schools as he felt that the contexts were quite different 
and the responses appeared to be primarily from the primary schools. 

 
Members agreed to look at this in further detail at the next meeting and also to discuss 

further the high percentage of responses which requested more online resources and lesson 
plans. 
 
Anne Davison advised Members that she would present a number of options at the next 
meeting of the ASC for Members consideration. 
 
IT WAS AGREED – To convene a further meeting of the Agreed Syllabus Conference to 
consider the options for a revised Syllabus. 
 
 
. 
 

 
 
 


